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Townsend, Erle

From: David Small <smalldw201@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 2:15 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV mandates

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am overwhelmingly opposed to any mandates that require Maine citizens to buy electric vehicles. Both our topography 

and our weather conditions make such vehicles unacceptable for most Mainers. 


